

## 10 September 2025



## Dear Parent/Carer

We will be celebrating our wonderful staff later this half term and would like to recognise the amazing things they do day in, day out. If someone at school has made a big impact on yours or your child's time here, please vote for them below and they will be nominated for the "Making a Difference" Award.

This is your chance to say thank you to those who go the extra mile – whether it's through their teaching, support, or simply making school a better place each day. Please remember you can only fill in the form once.

Voting closes on Tuesday 30 September 2025 - https://www.matrixacademytrust.co.uk/difference/

Yours faithfully

Mr J Till Headteacher

Mr T Walker **Head of School** 









Turves Green Boys' School

Northfield